
To whom this may concern: 

 

I would like to submit this written testimony opposing SB311. I am a medical student at OU-HCOM. I 

have seen in my rotations and heard from colleagues about the struggles of the COVID-19 pandemic. We 

have lost too many to this struggle already. This bill will only contribute to further confusion, further 

divide, and further deaths. Ohio is an incredible state with great potential to come together and change 

our current COVID death trajectory. Please vote in opposition to this bill.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Strawhun, OMS-IV, OU-HCOM 

 


